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  RIBBLE VALLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL 


Dear Resident

RE:  3 STREAM WHEELED BIN REFUSE COLLECTION AND RECYCLING SERVICE

Further to the letter you should have received last year I am pleased to be able to tell you that the new wheeled bin service is soon to be introduced into your area with the first collection to take place during week commencing 30th June 2008.  The day of your collection will remain the same as it is now.

During the coming weeks either 2 or 3 wheeled bins will be delivered to your property.  The properties that we think are likely to generate garden/green waste will get 3 wheeled bins the rest will get 2.  There will be a burgundy bin for the waste that cannot be recycled, a blue bin for glass bottles and jars, metal cans and plastic bottles that can be recycled and a green bin for garden waste that can be composted.  If you think you should have been given a green bin and you didn’t get one then please ring our Helpline and arrange to have one provided.  Similarly if you have been given a green bin and will not need it then contact us to let us know.

Your burgundy bin will be emptied every week and the blue and green ones emptied on alternate weeks.  More detailed information about the service and a calendar giving you the days of collection will be included in a leaflet that will be left for you with your bins when they are delivered to your property shortly.  Please take the time to read the information provided as this will help you to make the best use of the bins you have been given and recycle as much of your waste as possible.

In your case you will be required to share wheelie bins with No 27 John Wall Court and we ask you leave your bins out for collection at the point marked by a shaded circle on the enclosed plan. Please ensure that your wheeled bins do not obstruct access by taking care where they are left for emptying.

PLEASE DO NOT PUT OUT THE BINS FOR COLLECTION BEFORE MONDAY 30TH JUNE 2008.

If you require any further advice or information please call our Helpline on 01200 414599, visit the Council’s website at www.ribblevalley.gov.uk or e-mail your enquiry to three.stream@ribblevalley.gov.uk
Yours sincerely


G M JAGGER

STREET SCENE MANAGER

Helpline: 01200 414599


My ref: P2/CP140EOT


e-mail:three.stream@ribblevalley.gov.uk


Date: 12th May 2008


CPID: 2006
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